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This week’s Pride of Parish have been: 

Suffolk: Cody & Ernie 

Cotswold: Lily-Rose & Rebecca 

Swaledale: Mason & Max 

Teeswater: Mia & Harper 

Dalesbred: Megan & Abigail 

 

Dorset Downs:  Dexter & Violet 

Oxford:   Luke & Alexander  

Cheviot:   Taylor & Lucy 

Herdwick:   Noah & Maisy 

Well done, we’re all proud of you! 

COLLECTION FOR 
UKRAINE  

Thank you for all your donations of goods for 
Ukrainian refugees. If you still wish to give items 

then bring them in at the beginning of next 
week. 

Particular items needed: 

• Basic medical supplies: paracetamol, ibuprofen, 
antiseptic cream, bandages, sterile dressings 

• For babies: nappies, dried powdered milk, wet 
wipes 

• Toiletries: toothpaste, toothbrushes, shower 
gel, deodorant, sanitary products, shampoo 

• Thermals, socks, hats/gloves for all ages 

• Warm blankets 

• Torches 

 

Red Nose Day  

Thank you for all your 

generous donations. So far we 

have raised £200 

  

IMPORTANT 

For safeguarding reasons, children should not wear smart watches in 

school that have cameras on them. If they do they will be asked to leave 

them with a teacher for safekeeping until the end of the day. 

REPORTING PUPIL ABSENCE 

Please could we remind you that any pupil absences need to be reported to the 

school office by calling 01756 793314, option 1, by 9:00am.  Thank you 



Around school this week 

Years 3 and 4 have been 

continuing their work on 

electricity and have 

been adding switches to 

open/close circuits. They 

have also been 

congratulating some 

fantastic achievements 

by class members 

outside of school. 

Suffolk class have been 

learning about 2D and 3D 

shapes. They have also 

enjoyed choosing a new 

library book. 

For Red Nose Day the children 

had  great fun running egg and 

spoon relay races in their classes.  

Cheviot class have been 

carrying on their work on 

computer coding. 


